
 
ADVISORY 

ALL PROGRAMS CANCELLED IMMEDIATELY UNTIL MAY 1ST 
 
 

TO: Special Olympics Saskatchewan District Community Executives, 
Members, Partners & Families 

 
FROM: Special Olympics Saskatchewan Board of Directors & CEO 

 
DATE: March 13, 2020 

 
To our Communities, Athletes, Volunteers and Families of Special Olympics 
Saskatchewan, we wish to inform you of the precautions we will be enacting 
with respect to the COVID-19 pandemic status.  In consultation with our 
partners, volunteers and other Special Olympics Chapters across Canada, 
Special Olympics Saskatchewan is directing that all local sport programs, 
competitions, fundraisers and events be suspended effective ​immediately 
until May 1st, 2020. 
 
We will continue to monitor and evaluate the status of this pandemic and 
advise you on or before May 1st the next course of action based on the 
information coming from the local and federal health authorities. 
 
This decision is made with the utmost care for the safety and wellbeing of our 
members. 
 
Specific guidance will be provided to the Special Olympics Community 
Executives regarding the operational implications of this suspension. 
 
We thank you for understanding, 

 
Faye Matt - CEO 
on behalf of the Special Olympics Saskatchewan Board of Directors 

 


